
 

In the academic year 2017/2018 the Governors at Hanwell Fields Community School 
were; 

Name Natalia Nebra Andreu 

Governor category Parent 

Date of appointment 16/03/15 

Term of Office 3 years renewed on 15/03/18 

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 14/03/21 

Appointed by whom Parent body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 -
2018  

6/7 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest None 

 

Name Ellie Jacobs 

Governor category Community 

Date of appointment 10/03/15 

Term of Office 3 years renewed on 09/03/18 

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 08/03/21 

Appointed by whom Local Governing Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018  

3/7 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest Member of Staff at North Oxfordshire Academy 

 

 



Name Karen Lee-Nolan 

Governor category Parent 

Date of appointment 19/09/16 

Term of Office 3 years  

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 18/09/19 

Appointed by whom Parent Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018  

7/7 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest None 

 

 

Name Mr Andrew Lister - Chair 

Governor category Parent 

Date of appointment 28/02/15 

Term of Office 3 years renewed om 27/02/18 

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 26/02/21 

Appointed by whom Parent body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018  

7/7 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest None 

 

 

 



Name Ismael Liverpool 

Governor category Staff 

Date of appointment 19/09/16 

Term of Office 3 years  

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 18/09/19 

Appointed by whom Local Governing Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018  

7/7 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest Member of Staff at Hanwell Fields Community School 

 

Name Joanne Thorne 

Governor category Community 

Date of appointment 19/09/16 

Term of Office 3 years 

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 18/09/19 

Appointed by whom Local Governing Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018  

5/7 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest Member of Staff at North Oxfordshire Academy 

 

 

 

 



Name Jacob Simmons 

Governor category Staff  

Date of appointment 05/03/18 

Term of Office 3 years 

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 04/03/21 

Appointed by whom Local Governing Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018 (from date of appointment)  

2/4 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest Member of Staff at Hanwell Fields Community School 

 

Name Jonathan Sivyer 

Governor category Parent  

Date of appointment 05/02/18 

Term of Office 3 years 

Date stepped down (if applicable) N/A 

Date of end of term of office 04/02/21 

Appointed by whom Parent Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018 (from date of appointment)  

2/3 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest None 

 

 

 

 



Name Suzanne Weir 

Governor category LA 

Date of appointment 18/09/17 

Term of Office 3 years 

Date stepped down (if applicable) 19/02/18 

Date of end of term of office 18/09/20 

Appointed by whom Local Governing Body 

Attendance record at local 
governing body meetings 2017 - 
2018 (prior to resignation)  

3/4 

Governance roles in other 
educational institutions 

None 

Nature of any interest None 

 

 


